MIDWEST REGION

MWOfficers@corvettesnccc.org

RE...Linda Fairlamb, 312-513-0142 RCD...Jeff Craig, 314-941-0947 RMD...Sandy Arnold, 309-274-3295



MW Region News

Thanks to all of you who helped to make our 2022 competition season successful! We had 118 volunteers who worked seven events or more so that we could put on 147 autocross events on ten weekends, 22 rallyes, and 11 car shows. For the first time in many years, we have a new #1 club - Mad City Vettes. They've put a lot of work into planning our Awards Banquet to be held in Madison, WI on Saturday March 25th. The Banquet is always a great time to reconnect with Corvette friends after the long winter. All details of the event can be found on the flyer posted to the MWR website (www.mwregion.com).

And a shout out to Max Allers from Corvettes of Minnesota for winning his ninth consecutive American Graphic Design Award™ from Graphic Design USA. This is his twelfth award from GDUSA for Print Design, Advertising Design and for Website Design. WOOHOO!

Linda Fairlamb MW - RE

The 2022 competition season is in the rearview mirror as we speed into the cold months. I want to congratulate our points champions for the season.

1st place Club: Mad City Vettes 1st place Worker: Robyn Wood

1st place Ladies overall points: Carolyn Samuelson

1st place Rallye competitors: Ed and Jeanne Cassel

1st place Car Show competitors: Mike and Deb Alvarado

1st place Men's overall points: Tim Wood

I am so grateful for all the volunteers that came out to the region and club sponsored events. Nothing happens without their time and efforts to put on the quality events we have been able to enjoy.

The 2023 schedule has been set but multiple weekends are open. Should an individual or a club be interested in hosting events, please contact me so we can get them on the schedule. We are always looking for more venues to hold an autocross. If you have a lead on a spot, please send it along so we can investigate. We only have one FUNdraiser on the schedule so far and I would like to add another.

Looking forward to seeing everyone at the banquet in March!

Jeff Craig MW - RCD

As you read this report, the snow is probably piling up and most of our cars are stored, the holidays are in the past and renewals are finished! I again am amazed and proud of my Governors who make my job so easy! Al Fiscus, long time Governor for Mid-West Corvette Club always had his renewals to me the day after the renewal database opened. Sadly, Al passed away last December. But Al is smiling down on all of us and his tradition continues. Having big shoes to fill, new Governor, John Sever stepped up and completed Mid-West renewals and were sent the day after the renewal screen opened! I also received completed renewals from Lynn Steenblock, Central Minnesota Corvette Association the day after the renewal screen opened! My Governors are the best!

Sandy Arnold MW - RMD